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Memorandum 

TO:  Leonard Hiebert, Director of Electoral Area D 
FROM:  Planning Department 
DATE:  September 14, 2020 
RE:  PRRD File No. 20-011-ALRNFU – Application for Non-Farm Use in the ALR  

Pursuant to the following resolution: 

RD/15/04/26 (23) 
That a two-week period be added to the development application review process to 
allow time for the appropriate Electoral Area Director to review applications prior to 
them going to the Regional Board for consideration. 

The application and report are provided for your review. 

Please find attached a copy of the ALR Non-Farm Use application concerning the Hutterian 
Brethern Church of Pibroch. 

COMMENTS 
Response requested by September 28, 2020   No comment 

__________________________           _____________  
 Director                                       Date        

Hello,

I have no concern with them moving the Shale.
The only question I have is this, if they will be moving Shale from one property to another, does this not fall under the 
jurisdiction of energy and mines?

Leonard Hiebert                                          September 21, 2020
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Jacqueline Burton

From: Director Leonard Hiebert

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:33 AM

To: Savannah Zachary

Cc: Planning Department

Subject: Re: 20-011 ALRNFU for your review 

Thank You Savannah, 
I have no further questions at this time. 

Leonard Hiebert  
Director Area "D" 
leonard.hiebert@prrd.bc.ca 
250-219-8098 

From: Savannah Zachary <Szachary@urbansystems.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:20:11 AM 
To: Director Leonard Hiebert 
Cc: Planning Department 
Subject: RE: 20-011 ALRNFU for your review 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  
Morning Director Hiebert,  

The applicant has started the permit process with the Ministry of Energy and Mines, but they haven’t completed it 
because they are unsure if it is required since the shale extraction is only for personal use, and not for the purpose of 
selling.  

Thank you,  
Savannah 

From: Director Leonard Hiebert <leonard.hiebert@prrd.bc.ca>  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 5:23 PM 
To: Savannah Zachary <Szachary@urbansystems.ca> 
Cc: Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Re: 20-011 ALRNFU for your review  

█ CAUTION: External Email. █

Hello, 

Here are my comments. 

Thanks, 

Leonard Hiebert  
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Director Area "D" 
leonard.hiebert@prrd.bc.ca
250-219-8098 

From: Savannah Zachary <Szachary@urbansystems.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 2:21:10 PM 
To: Director Leonard Hiebert 
Cc: Planning Department 
Subject: 20-011 ALRNFU for your review 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  

Good afternoon Director Hiebert,  

Please find attached the referral package and Director memo for your review and feedback. If 

you can respond before or by September 28th that would be greatly appreciated.  

Thank you,  

Savannah 

SAVANNAH ZACHARY, MAP 

Junior Community Planner  

10808-100 St |  Fort St. John BC V1J 3z6
t 250-785-9697 ex. 8236 |  c 778-214-9895 
w urbansystems.ca 
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